
As you know, here at the NSRN blog we are always interested in new perspectives and voices to 
share. As such we are looking for some new assistant editors at the NSRN blog to help us 
expand both our submissions and our reach. Therefore, if you are interested in becoming an 
assistant editor or know of someone who might make a good editor, please get in touch with us 
(editor.nsrn@gmail.com). 

Additionally, if you have a potential submission for the NSRN blog, we’d love to hear from you! 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming some new assistant editors to the team in 
the coming months! 
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